
 Garden Grove Pony Sponsorship 

 Dear Prospective Sponsor, 

 For over sixty years Garden Grove Pony Baseball has provided the youth of Garden Grove a safe place to play the game 
 of baseball. We have maintained some of the lowest registration fees in our area and could not do this without the 
 generosity and support from businesses like yours. GGPB consists of over 300 players and their families. Many of which 
 have been playing in our league since Tee-Ball. There are several families that participate from surrounding cities as well. 

 As you may already know, the economic climate has made it even tougher for some families to afford youth sports. Our 
 league is also faced with increased operating costs due to fees we are being charged to use the fields we play on. 

 How your contribution will help: 
 Every contribution goes directly to continuing to provide and improve our facilities and amenities that directly benefit the 
 players and families of our community. 

 ●  Heavy Equipment for Field Work  - (leveling and landscaping) 
 ●  Field Equipment  - (bases, chalk, brick dust, carts,  rakes) 
 ●  Field Maintenance  - (dugouts, stands, equipment, batting  cage) 
 ●  Snack Bar Equipment  - (fryers, refrigeration, soda  machines) 
 ●  Utilities  - (electricity, water, garbage & waste disposal  fees) 
 ●  Future Special Projects  (scoreboard,  *field lighting  ) 
 ●  Sponsor-a-Kid Program  - (Help financially challenged  children) 

 There are a few major potential benefits of purchasing a sponsorship package or making a donation to our 
 organization: 

 ●  Single $200  - Thank You Plaque at the end of season to display at your business 
 ●  Double $350  - Single Package plus (1) banner and business card/link to website on our sponsorship page 
 ●  Triple $500  - Single & Double Package plus personalized  social media reel advertisement. 
 ●  Homerun $1,000  - Single, Double, & Triple Packages plus (4) banners (3’ x 5’) to be placed on our fields, an Ad 

 on our homepage, space for an opening day booth during spring season 
 ●  Tax Deduction  - With all donations, you will receive  a letter confirming receipt of your donation and our non-profit 

 tax identification number 

 Our seasonal fundraiser consists of a raffle in which our league members sell tickets so that we may give away various 
 prizes. We are always seeking cash donations, gift cards from your business or prize donations. 

 We appreciate your support and hope that you can find the time to come watch our kids in action. 
 WE ARE GROVE!!! 

 Sincerely, 

 Sponsorship Coordinator 
 Garden Grove Pony 

 P.O. Box 308 * Garden Grove, CA * 92842-0308 * (714) 406-0479 
 www.ggpony.com 


